Tuesday 15th March 2022
Dear Families,
Our Year 4 residential to Kingswood, Colomendy is fast approaching and we would like to invite parents to an information evening in the school hall on 
Thursday 5th May 2022 at 5pm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any general queries that you would like us to address during the meeting, please email these into y4@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk by Monday 4th April.
We are passionate about ensuring that your child has the best experience and is happy and feels comfortable. To help us plan and cater for your individual child, please complete the attached slip to let us know important information that you would like to tell us. Please return this slip by Monday 21st March. You can also write your queries on this attached form. Miss Parry and Mrs Parrington will be visiting the centre on Tuesday 22nd March so will be able to direct your questions to the residential staff.
Please note the payment dates below:
The first deposit of £50.00 is due via ParentPay by Wednesday 20h October 2021.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The second payment of £55.00 is due via ParentPay by Monday 3rd January 2022
The third payment of £50.00 is due via ParentPay by Monday 28th February 2022
The final payment of £45.00 is due by Monday 4th April 2022

Please ensure that you have paid the above instalments by the above dates. Please contact the school business manager, Mrs Dollard if you have any problems with this.
We look forward to receiving your information slips and welcoming you to our parent information evening on Thursday 5th May.
Many thanks for your continued support,
Year 4 Team








